Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS

Bids will be received until 11:00 a.m. on Thursday, August 29, 2013 at the District Six, Adam Leigh Cann Building for the following projects:
E6I70-Fixed Capital Outlay - A contract requested for Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) North Dade Yard Facility drainage improvements at 1773 NE 205th Street, North Miami Beach, in Miami-Dade County.

Complete letting advertisement information for these projects is available on our website at http://www.dot.state.fl.us/contractsadministrationdistrict6/ or by calling (305)470-5404.
